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August 25, 2015

RE:  Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the restoration of the windows,
the demolition of a greenhouse and the construction of a new connector at Albrecht Hall
and the library at the former Concordia College Campus, now known as the Wgema
Campus, at 3138 W. Kilbourn Avenue in the Concordia Historic District for the Forest
County Potawatomi Community.

Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the restoration and addition to
Building 23 (former First German Methodist Church and Forst Keller Restaurant) at 1037
W. Juneau Avenue in the Pabst Brewery Historic District for Blue Ribbon Redevelopment
Fund V, LLC.

Dear Ald. Robert Bauman:

This letter is to inform you that the above matters will be considered at the September 15th Historic
Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall,
200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on these applications.
Respectfully,

Ca.
Jathes Owczarsﬁ
Cigy Clerk
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